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3 JAN 6 1983
s

Docket No. 50-403

Union Electric Company
ATTH: Mr. Donald P. Schnell

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Hail Code 400
St. louis. HD 63166

Gentlemen

Thank you for your letter dated December 17, 1982, informing um of the
steps you have taken to correct thct noncompItance.which we brought to
your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-483/82-15 forwarded by our
letter dated November 26, 1982. We understand from your letter, and from a
subsequent check by the resident inspector, that tlw platforma cited in
the noncompliance are in fact correctly designed and installed. The
noncompliance therefore becomes one of documentation rather than hardware.
Our records will be changed to indicate a Severity Level Vi, rather than
Severity Level IV, violation. No further reply by you is required. We
will examine these matters during a subsequent inapaction. -

Your cooperation with um is appreciated.

Sincerely,.

%i'IDInni nI0ned by R.L. Spescard"

R. L. Spessard, Director.

Division of Project and
Resident Programs

cc: W. II. Weber, Hanager,
Nuclear Construction

S. E. Hiltenbergar. Manager |
Callaway

ec w/1tr dtd 12/17/62:
, 12til/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
! Residunt Inspector, RIII I

Region IV
K. Drey
Ronald Fluegge, Utility Division
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